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Tidings from the East!

Thank you to all who helped with the Grand Master's Area Conference in April. The event was well attended and we had many 
compliments regarding our building. I will be attending Grand Lodge Annual Communication in a few weeks and will keep 
everyone informed of the business that is transacted this year.

We are planning a visit to North Liberty Lodge #266 (128 N Main Street, North Liberty) on Thursday, May 13th for their 100 Year 
Night. Dinner is at 6:00pm with the meeting to follow. Please RSVP for dinner to Todd Whitteberry, Secretary (574-309-2247 / 
twhitteberry@gmail.com) by May 6th for dinner.

Our Stated Meeting will be on Thursday, May 6th, at 7:30pm. Dinner will be served at 6:30. Please RSVP for dinner to Fred 
Rowe (574-784-8948 / frowe@mchsi.com) by Tuesday.
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Hello Sisters and Brothers!

We welcome the warm weather with beautiful signs of Spring in the air! I hope everyone is able to get out more and enjoy the 
season!

We will soon be electing a new corps of officers for the coming year. Like many Chapters, our numbers are growing smaller. This 
year has been especially difficult and it has been hard for us to stay connected during the pandemic. Now is a perfect time to 
come back to Chapter and renew our spirit! There are many ways to serve besides holding an office. Just to get out and enjoy 
the fellowship is important. We are small but mighty! We need to let our light shine so others see our joy and seek to join us!

Our May meeting will also be a chance to honor our mothers and to remember those who have gone to make a way for us when 
our time comes. We also have a couple surprises planned! Formals and suit coats are not required but I am hoping that we will 
be able to do some work around our altar. As is our tradition, the men will provide the food.

A special thank you to the Masons for providing a good spring cleaning of the temple. It looks amazing! We are grateful for the 
example of our Men!

Baskets of Blessings!

Barb
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Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Thu Dinner (RSVP to Fred Rowe - 574-784-8948 - frowe@mchsi.com - by May 4th)May-6 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.May-6 @ 7:30pm
Thu Visit to North Liberty Lodge - Dinner at 6:00 - Meeting to follow dinner.May-13 @ 6:00pm

Tue Memorial Night - Men to provide refreshments after the meeting in honor of Mother's Day.May-4 @ 7:30pm
Fri District Meeting @ Lakeville - Silent Auction - Refreshments will be served.May-21 @ 6:30pm


